
Moving announcement 

 

 

 

Hello to all our clients, referral partners, family and friends, 

We are moving our office between March 31st and April 3rd. During the transition to our new 

address, our office may experience some down time.  

Our new office will be located across from the Whitby Library-Central Library.    

As of April 3, 2023 our new office address will be: 

400 Dundas Street West, Suite 101,  

Whitby, ON  

L1N 2M7 

Although our location will change, our phone and fax numbers will remain the same. 

We look forward to seeing and serving you at our new office. 

 
  

 


